
Friday 25th October 

 

 

Key Dates- First 2 Weeks Back at School 

 

Monday 4th November  Inset Day- School CLOSED 

Tuesday 5th November  8:50 School Starts for all children 

 

Reception Maths Workshops 

Tuesday 5th November  9:15-10:00 -Butterfly Class maths workshop 

Wednesday 6th    9:15-10:00 -Ladybird Class maths workshop 

Tuesday 12th    9:15-10:00 -Bumblebee Class maths workshop 

 

Forest School 

Thursday 14th    Bumblebee Class 

Friday 15th    Ladybird Class 

Tuesday 19th    Butterfly Class 

 

 

Termly Payments – All Year Groups 

You will have received an email this week requesting consent for and a financial 

contribution towards your child’s visits and activities this term and into the spring 

term.  Please log into Arbor at your earliest convenience to complete this action.   

 

Inconsiderate Parking 

Despite our request last week, we have again had more complaints from local 

residents reporting that some of our parents and carers have been parking 

inconsiderately at school drop off and pick up times. 

 

If you must drive, please park safely and be considerate of our neighbours when 

parking your car, do not block or partially block residents driveways.  The Oatlands 

Village Car Park on Oatlands Drive is available free of charge until 9am each 

weekday so please consider using it as an alternative to parking on St Mary’s Road 

and surrounding streets.   

 

Please also be mindful of children trying to cross the road, giving them space to 

cross safely and give them the priority wherever possible.   

 

Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal 2024 

We are delighted to have been chosen again to sell poppies on behalf of the Royal 

British Legion Poppy Appeal.  Poppies, and other child-friendly poppy related 

merchandise, will be available for sale at the school office after half-term and from 

School Councillors at the main gate on Friday 8th November.  We really appreciate 

your support. 

 

Own-Clothes Day in Support of Great Ormond Street Hospital 

On Friday 15th November we invite all children to come in wearing their own clothes 

in return for a donation to Great Ormond Street Hospital.  One of our former 

students, George is currently under the care of GOSH and we are delighted to be 

able to support his family and the hospital with this fundraising.  For click HERE (PDF 

FILE) to read George’s letter explaining why supporting GOSH is important to him 

and look out for more information after half-term. 

 

School Readiness Workshops 

The School Nurses are running a number of ‘School Readiness’ workshops for parents 

of Reception children who are still getting used to new routines and may be facing 



issues with such things as separation anxiety, bedwetting, dental hygiene, healthy 

eating, sleep etc.   If you would like to join one of these virtual workshops.  Go to 

https://calendly.com/csh-schoolready to sign yourself up. 

 

Safeguarding Notice 

If you have any concerns about a child’s safety or wellbeing in the school or 

community, please speak to one of our Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSL). DSL- 

Tanya Mooney, Head Teacher.  DSL- Phil Copsey, Deputy Head Teacher or DSL-Kelly 

Grindle, Oscar and Nurture Lead. 

 

Updates to the Website 

https://calendly.com/csh-schoolready

